
 

URGENT REMINDER: MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
War on Leaks training officially commences 
 
25 September 2015 
 
The Deputy Minister (DM) of Water and Sanitation, Mrs. Pamela Tshwete will 
on Monday, 28 September 2015, officially meet the first intake of trainees of 
the recently launched War on Leaks Programme. 
 
This event will take place in East London, Eastern Cape (EC) where part of 
the initial 3 000 selected learners will be resuming their training. The rollout of 
the training will be taking place across the country where the recruits are 
going to be trained as artisans, plumbers and water agents. All the training 
begins on Monday 28 September. 
 
Recruits in the other provinces will also be starting their training at respective 
venues in the different provinces. For more information for the recruits with 
regard to arrangements for their training the following means of contact is 
availed: 
By email at: wolservicedesk@randwatr.co.za or through the Rand Water 
Hotline at: 0860 10 10 60. 
 
The details for the event in East London with Deputy Minister Tshwete 
are as follows:  
 
Venue: 2 Office, 6 Donald Road, Vincent, East London.  
 
Time: 09h00 
 
Date: 28 September 2015 
 
Members of the media are invited.  
 
To RSVP contact: 

• Millicent Kabwe on 083 420 1407; kabwem@dws.gov.za and 
• Thandile Ngcume on 082 659 1422; ngcumet@dws.gov.za  

 
 
Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 
 
For more information contact: Sputnik Ratau on 082 874 2942. 
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For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
www.dwa.gov.za 


